
 
              24 September 2025 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

HARVEST CELEBRATIONS  
 
We will be holding our Harvest Festival assemblies for the children in 
school on Friday 10th October. 
 
As part of our Harvest Celebrations this year, we are collecting          
donations for Telford Crisis Support. 
 
Telford Crisis Support is a charity run by volunteers, who provide food 
to individuals and families in the community who are in need.  
 
If you are able to send a donation in to school with your child, it would 
be most appreciated.  Children will place their donations on our special 
Harvest table, ready for the assembly. Items can be sent in any time 
between now and then. 
 
Thank you for your support for this worthwhile cause. Your kindness 
will make a big difference to local people in need.  
 
Your sincerely 

   
 
 

Lisa Williams (Mrs) 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 www.telfordcrisissupport.org 


